
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

30 King William Close

Kempston

Bedford, MK42 7BA

 Tel: 01234 841835

 13th October 2014

Mr Ian McDougall

             

Renhold                                               

                             

Dear Renhold Sports Club,

The  Parish  Council  met  and  considered  your  application  for  financial  assistance

towards your  preventative measures  towards an illegal  encampment,  it  was agreed

that a donation to made towards meeting these costs totalling £500.

If you need to contact me regarding the above then please do not hesitate to do so.

Yours sincerely

Lizzie Barnicoat

Renhold Parish Clerk


